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Puerto Rico Representatives Seek Investors in Spain

ATTORNEYS September 28, 2015
= Francisco J. Pavia
A group of representatives from Puerto Rico’s private and public sectors met last
PRACTICE AREAS week with Spanish businesses to present Puerto Rico as an investment
= Corporate opportunity.

The group, comprised by Francisco J. Pavia, Capital Member at McConnell
Valdés; Antonio J. Colorado, advisor to the Secretary of Economic Development
of Puerto Rico; Johnny Fernandes of Banco Popular de Puerto Rico; José E.
Medina of Popular Securities and Juan Luis Carril,

Secretary General of Spain’s Chamber of Commerce in Puerto Rico, met with
various industrial and business associations, and owners and representatives of
Spanish businesses, presenting the Island’s various tax incentives, and
showcasing Puerto Rico as a gateway to the United States and Latin America .
The group visited some of Spain’s most important business hubs, such as
Madrid, Barcelona and Santiago de Compostela.

Related press coverage regarding this initiative can be accessed on the links
below:

El Confidencial
= ElDiario

= Gaceta

= LaVanguardia

= Negocios.com

The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes
only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or
solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this

McV Alert. Such a relationship may be formed only by express agreement

with McConnell Valdés LLC.
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